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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff [Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 2:45 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Site 256277, 15803 14th Street, San Leandro, CA (RO0002969)

Mr. Nowell: 
 
Thank you for your quick response.  We will move forward with the petition.  I believe we are current 
in Geotracker, but will have my staff check to make sure.  Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns with this site. 
 
Regards,  
 
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager 
Antea™Group 
Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com  

 
 Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com   
 
From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 4:14 PM 
To: Dennis Dettloff 
Subject: RE: Site 256277, 15803 14th Street, San Leandro, CA (RO0002969) 
 
Mr. Dettloff, 
 
Thank you for the update.  Please be Geotracker compliant should you decide to petition the site. 
 
Regards, 
 
Keith Nowell 
 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 2:12 PM 
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To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health 
Subject: Site 256277, 15803 14th Street, San Leandro, CA (RO0002969) 
 
Mr. Nowell: 
 
On May 30, 2012, Antea Group submitted to your office a Case Closure Request for the above 
referenced location.  As of today it has been more than sixty days and we have yet to hear back from 
you concerning our request.  I would like to work with the Alameda County Health Care Services 
Agency (ACHCSA) to get this site closed in a reasonable time frame, but if I don’t hear back from by 
August 10, 2012 I will be petitioning this site to the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) 
for their consideration.   
 
Regards,  
 
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager 
Antea™Group 
Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com  

 
 Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com   
 
 
This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality. 
 
This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality. 


